Submission ID: 26442

Very concerned on the impact of the traffic on the A272, Picts Lane, Kent Street, John Bulls Lane for an extended period
of time when there are more suitable locations that Rampion appear to have dismissed. Quality of air and the considerable
impact to the ecology and wildlife.



